McLean

October 18, 2020

Dear Mcl.ean Patients, Residents and Families,

We are writing to you today to make you aware of an asymptomatic employee who
received a positive test result for the COVID-19 virus during our weekly surveillance

testing. This employee is isolating at home.

Contact tracing results determined that this employee has not been in contact with
patients or residents during the potential exposure timeframe, and any staff
members who were potentially exposed have been individually notified by our care

team.

All small group activities, including dining, as well as inside, outside and virtual

visits will proceed as planned.

We will continue with our weekly surveillance testing strategy and will report any
positive results to you. Per protocol, any resident who exhibits COVID-19 symptoms
will be tested.

We are committed to the highest level of safety and protection. Our appropriate use
of PPE and diligent hand hygiene remain in full effect.

Thank you for your patience and support as we work diligently to protect our
recious population. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to
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us directly.

Be well.
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David Bordonaro Lisa Clark

President Vice President and Administrator of the Health Center



